Draft

December 10th Montavilla NA General Meeting Minutes

Introductions

· call for new board members

Oregon Dept of Transportation Presentation

· Discussion of Exit Ramps at SE Division St

· Proposal to change to 205 NB off-ramp @SE 96th dr and SE division

· New signal and ADA improvements

· Community members had a chance to bring concerns and feedback to ODOT staff

· Discussed brining in additional community members (APANO)

· Adding additional signage

· u-turn prohibition

· coordinate with Tri-Met regarding BRT

· Ways to improve pedestrian safety

· joshua.c.brooking@odot.state.or.us
Michael Sonnleitner 82nd Ave Project

· Discussed the state of 82nd
· The city won't take 82nd without some improvements

· The 82nd Ave Improvement coalition is putting pressure on the city and state to resolve the state of 82nd. 

· They are seeking jurisdictional transfer of the St.

· The coalition would like the city and the state to find a resolution 

· They've met with Chloe Eudaly to put pressure on the resolution

· Shooting for bond measure to help raise funds for the improvements

· Earliest expected outcome around 2021

· Contact information as follows

· normally 6:30 and 8pm. On 4th Monday of each month @ the lumberyard bicycle park

· Chair : Brian Wong: wong.brian57@yahoo.com
· Vice Chair: Michael Sonnleitner: Soulom2u@gmail.com
